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Full of  exotic floral notes on the 
nose, followed by lovely flavors of  

green apples, citrus, and a light 
spiciness that exudes throughout 

the wine. It finishes with a touch of  
red apple and fresh peach.

Full of  exotic floral notes on the 
nose, followed by lovely flavors of  

green apples, citrus, and a light 
spiciness that exudes throughout 

the wine. It finishes with a touch of  
red apple and fresh peach.

Full of  exotic floral notes on the 
nose, followed by lovely flavors of  

green apples, citrus, and a light 
spiciness that exudes throughout 

the wine. It finishes with a touch of  
red apple and fresh peach.

Full of  exotic floral notes on the 
nose, followed by lovely flavors of  

green apples, citrus, and a light 
spiciness that exudes throughout 

the wine. It finishes with a touch of  
red apple and fresh peach.

Full of  exotic floral notes on the 
nose, followed by lovely flavors of  

green apples, citrus, and a light 
spiciness that exudes throughout 

the wine. It finishes with a touch of  
red apple and fresh peach.

Full of  exotic floral notes on the 
nose, followed by lovely flavors of  

green apples, citrus, and a light 
spiciness that exudes throughout 

the wine. It finishes with a touch of  
red apple and fresh peach.

Full of  exotic floral notes on the 
nose, followed by lovely flavors of  

green apples, citrus, and a light 
spiciness that exudes throughout 

the wine. It finishes with a touch of  
red apple and fresh peach.

Full of  exotic floral notes on the 
nose, followed by lovely flavors of  

green apples, citrus, and a light 
spiciness that exudes throughout 

the wine. It finishes with a touch of  
red apple and fresh peach.


	Slide Number 34

